
 

 

December 10, 2020 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Community Residential Care Facilities 

  Nursing Homes  

 

FROM:  DHEC Healthcare Quality 

 

SUBJECT: CLIA Facility Status Types for Long-Term Care Facilities  

 

The Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) reminds community residential 

care facilities and nursing homes to confirm that the correct facility type is listed in their Clinical 

Laboratory Improvement Amendments (CLIA) Certificate of Waiver.  

 

Please note that an incorrect facility status type on a CLIA Certificate can lead to delays in a 

facility receiving COVID-19 testing kits from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 

and other suppliers.  

 

If the incorrect facility type is currently listed on your CLIA Certificate, then please contact 

Healthcare Quality at SC_CLIA@dhec.sc.gov  or by calling (803) 545-4203 for assistance.  

Facilities must send a letter to DHEC’s CLIA Program in order for this request to be authorized. 

Facilities that need to have their facility type corrected on their Certificate are required to send 

a letter on company letterhead with their CLIA ID, correct facility type, and signature. 

 

To ensure that your facility has the correct CLIA facility status type, please see the below facility 

types to choose from. Community residential care facilities should select Option 4: Assisted Living 

Facility, while nursing homes should select Option 27: Skilled Nursing Facility/Nursing Facility. 
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More information on CLIA Certification and COVID-19 testing from DHEC is available here. If you 

are a long-term care facility with a pending CLIA application, then you can look up the current 

status of your CLIA Certification of Waiver here. If you wish to update your application with the 

correct facility status type or additional information, then please email SC_CLIA@dhec.sc.gov. 

 

Any questions related to CLIA can be directed to Ashley Gibbs,  CLIA Program Manager, 

at gibbsak@dhec.sc.gov or by emailing SC_CLIA@dhec.sc.gov. 

 

  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OHojadtpk5Yj641n9SRCekKVfJDs6027oXh2WxTdGlesUMtb_IDRA0qtDFtwbof2KIY3jfRYHhLp-R3X-LtGV2Ej39VMoLSENYlN-xTcjLjKRcUhL4r1ovY5BGCXMBTEAm5eflwtuIXbF4hbVzsk-2YAsG-oapt93I8v_-kqMtc-0FJ6L6DDzu4S1YC-n38_zt_NaihObT-WAoWL3q3_hEI9xoWEfM440sfEjuyIVNY9t4SKl8pkPgoaGLPaL3LhtyyPcVPMlQY=&c=Pa_YTB4W1BYA0JHktLjL5gK84MSYstrS7NYvS6QS2rmCJwJHt_Xowg==&ch=uGKifauVxip0h5Y1UiKuA6ZYsXsv4fm14rotAK8lp4eIuQMV5pmMzQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UkM9A4PBcnFy0MnT2m2LWmyT8DWvN9YXSV7JUYjCCVIRNrZFsTXKrQsQTqomMPvJP67_5S4zhwTYm_0w25VAxK7IPz1Z4GEGTOOqKNETqWe_y9GBO0U6kHfVuW8wYSknmonYojebgyh7lTCM8kQOm30FUFBx-_jQfdu4-kaW1KlK7ijiYAz_dDs4ZxhCnT4e0G73FT6svxYma2NtGbLB5qUwYIFwwo-W5RY5EWdU6d8ZLFqTQlzGUh04zJq-gEyc&c=UPSeCUmnv-bHaCIBYFZZ--WDKS3dO_KvFy1AyF1VRjXyeeE_idIsag==&ch=OAF2amae0nh6rQg1zI6gb0V_GBdfb0XjX9okrS1tOOZbQQrmG9eFPw==
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